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Parent Information Evenings 
 
Thank you to those parents who were able to attend the P2 – P7 Parent Information Evenings this week.  We hope 
that you found these to be informative and worthwhile.  From a school perspective we feel that they are greatly 
beneficial. 
 
 
‘Jeans for Genes’ Day  

‘Jeans for Genes’ is a charity which supports children with life-altering genetic disorders that staggeringly affect 
500,000 children in the UK.  In order to support this cause a ‘Jeans for Genes’ day will be held in school on 
Friday 22 September which will be a non-uniform day where all pupils and members of staff will wear jeans in order 
to raise money to help transform children’s lives. 

Pupils will receive an envelope from their class teacher at the beginning of next week and if you could kindly send a 
donation of your choice to this organisation it would be most appreciated.  For further information on this inspiring 
charity you can visit the website www.jeansforgenesday.org.  Thank-you for your support. 

 
PTA News: 

 
 PTA Meeting 

 
The first meeting this term will be held in the ICT Suite on Monday 18 September at 7.30 pm.  Everyone is 
welcome. 

 
 Craft Fair 

 
The PTA is keen to support any parents with a craft business and invite you to take a stall at our Christmas 
Craft Fair on Thursday 16 November from 6.30 pm until 9.00 pm.  Your products should be high quality and 
handcrafted, or local food products.  There are limited spaces available and stall holders are selected by the 
PTA.  If you wish to be considered please e-mail keri.shanks@ntlworld.com for an application form and further 
details. 
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